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FACCC Thanks Oranit Limmaneeprasert for Her Service and Welcomes 
New President Sarah Thompson 

SACRAMENTO, Calif. – The Faculty Association of California Community 
Colleges (FACCC) and the FACCC Education Institute (FACCC EI) extend our 
gratitude to Oranit Limmaneeprasert for her years of dedicated service on both 
boards and her recent leadership as president. Oranit’s final day as president will 
be December 18, 2025.  

As Oranit concludes her term, we are pleased to announce Sarah Thompson as 
the new president of FACCC. A longtime member of the FACCC Board, she 
chairs the Think Tank on the Student Centered Funding Formula and serves as 
co-chair of the Legislation and Budget Committee, demonstrating her in-depth 
knowledge of statewide policy issues. Beyond her work with FACCC, Sarah has 
served as president of her local academic senate and as communications officer 
for her union. She brings a wealth of experience, passion, and energy to this role. 

 

### 

Founded in 1953 and representing members throughout California, the Faculty 
Association of California Community Colleges (FACCC) is a statewide professional 

membership association with the mission to inform, educate, empower, and advocate for 
faculty in service to students and the communities of California. Visit our website at 

www.faccc.org 
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